
 
 
To:  City Council 
 
From   John Walsh, City Administrator 
 
Date:  December 18, 2024 
 
RE:  Approval of Contract or Invoice  
 
 
STATEMENT OF ISSUE 
Authorization to proceed with project Water Filtration Facility Replacement Modules, as contained in the 
Capital Improvement Plan and approved through the budget process. 
 
BACKGROUND 
As a component of the fiscal year budget, the Budget Committee approved, and the City Council adopted 
Capital Improvement Plan (CIP). 
 
In September 2024, the City Council adopted the revised Purchasing Policies. 
 
DISCUSSION 
Even though the above referenced project and budget was approved during the budget process, the dollar 
amount of the contract exceeds the City Administrator’s purchasing authority. To provide transparency and to 
ensure that the City’s policies and procedures are followed, the contract is presented for Council approval. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
The contract is within the scope of the CIP and budget that was approved by the Budget Committee and 
adopted by the City Council. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends the City Council approve the Water Filtration Facility Replacement Modules project to 
Trojan Technologies Corp., in the amount of $250,802.41. 
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